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From: Brian Campion [mailto:campionvt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 7:33 PM 
To: PSB - Clerk <PSB.Clerk@yermont.goy> 
Subject: wind turbine experience 

March 31, 2016 

Dear Members of the Public Service Board: 

On Monday, March 14, 2016 I visited Melodie McLane at her home at 1179 Georgia Mountain Road in Georgia, VT. 
My visit was prompted after learning that Melodie and her family were living uncomfortably with the sounds produced 
from the wind turbines on Georgia Mountain. 

I arrived at the McLane residence at 5:30 PM, or thereabouts, and stayed for roughly an hour. I spent time in the front 
of their home, on their porch, inside their living room, and across the road at their neighbor's home. Although I did go 
indoors, the television was on and we were in conversation, thus the atmosphere was not such that I could properly 
evaluate sound from the turbines. 

However, while outside, I have no other way to qualify my experience than sharing that I found the sound made by 
the turbines as too loud and not likely conducive to my being comfortable outdoors for an extended period of time. 

I hope you will take my experience into consideration as you move forward with your examination of sound from wind 
turbines. 

Regards, 

Brian Campion 
State Senator 
Bennington County & Wilmington 
802-375-4376 

Senator Brian Campion 
Bennington County and Wilmington 
1292 West Road 
Bennington, VT 05201 

Committee Membership: 
Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Energy 
Senate Committee on Education 


	Page 1

